
 

 

 

 

 

 

$19,200,000 

USDA Financing 
 

Aileron Capital Management provided a $19,200,000 USDA loan for the 

construction of the Front Street Village Inn & Bistro located in Beaufort, North 

Carolina. The proceeds of the loan will be used to fund the construction of the 

inn, bistro, and meeting facilities. 

 

 

 

http://www.aileroncap.com/

